From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 12:22 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Betty

Last_Name :
Varnado

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

It is important to keep entire towns/communities together as one and not split them between supervisors. The
communities are composed of neighbors who need to be joined in representation. Ramona needs to be kept together
and not separated into two districts.

Submit :
Submit





